
27 March 2024

String Similarity Review Guidelines

The Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) welcomes the opportunity to provide a comment on
the String Similarity Review Guidelines. We appreciate the work done by ICANN org in drafting
these guidelines.

The RrSG supports the proposed language in the draft guidelines, and does not have any
additional feedback.

Sincerely,

Ashley Heineman
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group

https://www.icann.org/en/public-comment/proceeding/string-similarity-review-guidelines-07-02-2024

